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The School of Architecture at OSU requires all architecture majors entering
18t year to purchase and operate a large laptop/notebook computer. It is
required to have a high-quality screen, wireless capability, and loaded with
specific software. It also needs to be remote-conferencing capable as in
having a built-in camera and a microphone. The following specifications are
the minimum required hardware and software for the 2023 academic year:

Please note that certain computer and software developers/ vendors offer
packages at competitive prices. Compare prices, terms of use, and after-sale
services before making any purchase. Individuals wishing to purchase and
use Apple computers are advised that “Apple Macintosh computers are not
recommended.”




